
Commitment Letter for Non-Business Organizations 

,,Georgian Lawyers for Independent Profession“ 

 

[27.04.2021]  

 

H.E. António Guterres 

 Secretary-General  

United Nations  

New York,  

NY 10017 USA  

 

Dear Mr. Secretary General, 

  

I am pleased to confirm that Non-Business Organization ,,Georgian Lawyers for Independent 

Profession“ (GLIP) supports the ten principles of the UN Global Compact with respect to human 

rights, labor, environment and anti-corruption. With this commitment, we express our intent to 

support the Global Compact advancing these principles, and will make a clear statement of this 

commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.  

 

We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the following way(s):  

- Our organization can play an important role in shaping future business leaders and 

educating them about their responsibilities, sustainable management and leadership; 

- Through trainings, seminars, sharing the latest case law on business law issues and raising 

knowledge (promote the development of the lawyer's functions), with the involvement of  

judges; 

- Promote the UN Global Compact Ten Principles and educate a variety of audiences 

(Including Lawyers, students) about sustainability; 

- Support UN Global Compact business participants in implementing on their sustainability 

efforts; 



- we, As employees and advocates, Through  Raising the qualification of lawyers, we can 

achieve a great deal to advance corporate sustainability efforts for Respect for human rights, 

including the rights of workers; 

- Engage with the International Labour Organization (ILO) and other international 

institutions to advance labour union rights and decent work; 

- Facilitate dialogue with Georgian business companies and other stakeholders involved in the 

UN Global Compact to help build consensus around labour-related issues; 

 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission of a 

Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization’s efforts to support the 

implementation of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We support public 

accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within two years of 

joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the Global Compact COE 

policy.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

Nino Lipartia 

President/ Chairman of the Board 

Organization ,,Georgian Lawyers for Independent Profession” 


